
ANY OLD WELLIES? 

Daisy Class would be very grateful 

for donations of any old puddle 

suits or old wellies. 

SCHOOL HEALTH TEAM   

If you wish to speak to the school 

health team tel:  0151 247 6354 or 

email mcn-

tr.seftonschoolhealth@nhs.net 

SAFE PARKING 

Please park safely outside school.  

We are expecting a visit from 

Merseyside Police, who will be 

ticketing anyone who is parking 

illegally.  There is a visitor’s car 

park for your use.  PLEASE KEEP 

YOUR CHILDREN SAFE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  IMPORTANT DATES 

£5 voucher winners 

Infants:  

Jacob B Daisy Class, Thavasika Sunflower 

Class, Joshua W Poppy Class 

Juniors:   

Isla Clover Class, Alfie Maple Class, Grace 

Oak Class.   

These children had 100% attendance and no 

lates.  

Can you win next time? 

 

09/02/24:  Finish for half term 3pm 

19/02/24:  Children back to school 

8.45am 

20/02/24:  Year 1 trip St Oswalds 

04/03/24:  World Book Week 

28/03/24:  Finish for Easter 

15/04/24:  Children back to school 

8.45am 

24/04/24:  School Photographer – 

Class Photos 

06/05/24:  Bank Holiday 

 

NOTICES 

Star Classes of the Week 

Daisy 96.90% 

Daisy 96.55% 

Daisy 91.38% 

  

Maple 96.13% 

Clover 97.24% 

Oak 94.48% 

 

MOSS NEWS                 
Netherton Moss Primary 

School 

9th February 2024 Excellence, Friendship, respect 

 

 

NSPCC Number Day – Dress up for Digits -  Well done to everyone who 

took part in Dress up for Digits Day!  It was great to see all the lovely 

outfits and all together we raised a marvelous £115.65p for the NSPCC.  

Thank you for your donations.   

Let’s Celebrate World Book Day – We would like children to come 

dressed as someone that inspires them.  This could be a historical figure, 

scientist, author, entrepreneur, friend, family member or even a teacher!  

Mufti Day – Friday 8th March (R-Y6) and Wednesday 6th March 

(Nursery).   

Year 5 Forest School – Year 5 are enjoying cooking in the forest.  Each 

week a different group of children have a budget of £10.  They plan what 

to eat, price it up, and then go shopping for the food, before preparing 

and cooking it on the camp fire in the forest. 

Clover Class – have been using design and technology to create a net 

into a box, to send home full of goodies for Valentines Day. 

Poppy Class trip to St Oswald’s Church – Year 1 are looking forward to a 

trip to St Oswalds Church as part of their RE topic.  This will take place on 

20th February. 

Parent Governor Vacancies!  -  Please enquire with Ms Jackson in the 

office for further information if you are interested in becoming a Parent 

Governor on our Governing Body.  This is a voluntary role and we would 

love for you to join us! 

 

HEADLINES 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE WINNERS UP TO 02/02/2024 

 

WE WISH ALL A LOVELY HALF-TERM BREAK AND LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING CHILDREN BACK 

TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY.  DOORS OPEN AT 8.45AM. 


